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17th January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 11 GCSE Information Evening - Wednesday 24th January 2024 - 5pm to 7pm

I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 GCSE Information Evening on Wednesday 24th January 2024. This
will be an opportunity to speak to teachers about your child’s revision programme for the upcoming mock
exams that begin after half term on 26th February. The event will be held in the Dining Hall with presentations
from Mr Cooper and Mrs Keenan in the Gym at 5pm and 6pm.

Following the presentation there will be
● Stalls from English, Maths and Science offering help and advice about revision and exam preparation.
● Stalls offering advice on ‘How to Revise’ and ‘What to Revise’
● Students’ revision timetables and mock exam timetables will also be available for you to pick up in

advance of the exams.
● Refreshments, tea, coffee and cake.

We hope you will be able to join us with your child for this evening of information. There will be two
opportunities to view the presentations, one at 5pm and the second at 6pm. Please can you click on the
attached link to indicate the session you would like to attend.

https://forms.gle/nWiYYT5qAKCmcvMK6

I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 24th January.

Yours sincerely,

Mr I Cooper
Principal
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